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My name is Ken Williams. I have been a patron of Osborn Aquatic Center for about 

twelve years. During that time, swimming laps in the indoor pool there has been a 

central part of my daily routine, until it's closure due to extensive building repairs 

needed late September 2024.  I am currently using the limited facility which is the 

outdoor pool, which only recently re-opened.  

 

I support state funding being made available to restore the community facility to full 

operation as many members from youth to seniors depend on it to keep healthy and 

active. 

 

Thank you for reading. 

 

Sincerely, a long time registered voter and resident of Corvallis, Oregon. 

 


